Comment Letter O

From: City of Cupertino Planning Dept.

To: I

Ce: ]

Subject: FW: Vallco Specific Plan DEIR Sudy Session Missing from Previously Posted Schedule Vallco SB 35
Date: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 12:02:19 PM

Attachments: CommentsVallcoDEIR(6JUN18).pdf

From the Planning Department’s general mailbox:

From: Kity Moore [

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 11:12 AM

To: Darcy Paul <DPaul@cupertino.org>

Cc: Esq. Bern Steves ||| GG C.o<tino City Manager's Office
<manager@cupertino.org>; City of Cupertino Planning Dept. <planning@cupertino.org>; City
Attorney's Office <CityAttorney@cupertino.org>; Steven Scharf <SScharf@cupertino.org>; Rod Sinks
<RSinks@cupertino.org>; Savita Vaidhyanathan <svaidhyanathan@cupertino.org>; Barry Chang
<BChang@cupertino.org>

Subject: Vallco Specific Plan DEIR Sudy Session Missing from Previously Posted Schedule Vallco SB 35

Dear Mayor Paul,

There was a study session for the Vallco Specific Plan DEIR scheduled for today at 5 pm is
this now a private meeting or is it still open to the public?

I had sent the attached document regarding the DEIR, it seems that certain important
individuals in the city do not understand the DEIR process and requirements the way they are
written.

It also seems quite odd that the Envision Vallco site removed the DEIR study session.

If the DEIR is now a relic of a failed effort to bamboozle the public, should we still be
reviewing it for comments? Because we have until the start of July to have our comments
completed.

Is the study session a legal requirement?

I guess when the City Attorney is sidelined, laws fly out the window.

Are you seriously going to let the 90 SB 35 non-compliance report date by the city pass
without lifting a finger and paying M Group in a contract worth $102K of our dollars to sit on
their hands?

I want to see the findings on Vallco SB 35 from the city's contracted work.

It is odd that the City all signed on to oppose SB 35 last year, and now that the largest SB 35
project in the state, which will allegedly ministerially alter Wolfe Rd. to have 11 lanes of

traffic in areas plus bike lanes and medians, by right, with no supporting EIR, in a
configuration which does not look safe, has fallen in the City's lap and yet no one at the City



has the intellectual curiosity to determine if the plan is SB 35 compliant.

 Please inform the public regarding the status of the 5 pm Vallco DEIR Study Session
Today.

 Please inform the public whether the Vallco SB 35 project is not compliant with
supporting documents just like the City of Berkeley did.

Thank you,
Kitty Moore
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